
Public Notice 

PUBLIC HEARING 
Planning and Zoning Commission 

Thursday, May 21st, 2015@ 6:00pm 

The Planning and Zoning commission of the City of Bisbee will be holding a 
public hearing on Thursday May 21st, 2015 at 6:00 pm in the Council 
Chambers of City Hall, 118 Arizona Street. This meeting is for the discussion and 
possible recommendation to the City Council regarding a land transfer 
application submitted by George Buhite & Patricia Ware. This city property is 
located at the South end of the parcel at 534B Warren Hill Street, and consists of 
approximately 2,042 square feet of land. The Parcel proposed for purchase does 
not have a Cochise County Tax Parcel Identification Number. 
The proposed use of this property is: Mr Buhite & Ms Ware would like to 
purchase this city property that is adjacent to their property, to provide them with 
a visual and development buffer. 
The Planning and Zoning Commission is required to make a recommendation to 
the Mayor and City Council regarding the appropriateness of this potential 
transfer. For additional information please contact Joe Ward, Building Inspector, 
at 118 Arizona Street, Bisbee, Arizona or by calling (520) 432-6015. 

Nina illiams, Deputy C1ty Clerk 

If any person needs any type of accommodations for any type of disabilities, please contact Joe Ward at 
(520) 432-6015 72 hours in advance. 


